
March Newsletter 

Cedar Crest Young Farmers  
Cedar Crest High School  
115 East Evergreen Road 

 Presentation from Center of Dairy  

Excellence 

March 2018 

When: Tuesday,  March 6th @ 7:30pm 

Where: CC High School Ag Room 

 What:  
 Alan Zepp from the Center of Dairy Excellence 
will present on the outlook/explanation of  
fundamentals and where we are now in the dairy 
cycle, the 2017 dairy study and an outline of the 
Center for Dairy Excellence and the programs they 
offer.   
 
Everyone knows this year is going to be tough for 
farmers, especially dairy.  Please come and listen to 
this presentation.  There may be information that 
may be helpful to their business.  Feel free to invite 
other Dairy Farmers.   
 
 
March 17th—Hershey Bears Hockey Game
– Please let me know if you would like 
tickets for this.  I have some reserved but 
need to call in actual number by March 
2nd.  Cost is $24.50 a ticket.  Call or email 

me @ 717-480-6978 or jam5019@gmail.com  
 



CCYF Officers  

President— Darren Grumbine 

VP—Harold Berkheiser 

Treasurer—Brian Kreider  

Secretary—Linda Krall  

Advisor—Jennifer Balmer 

Upcoming Events 
 
DON’T FORGET!! 
 
Cedar Crest Young Farmer Banquet  
Thursday, March 22, 2018 
 
Please turn in your RSVP to the  
banquet.  Please try to attend if you 
can.   
 
 
 
Dues for the year need to be sent 
to the state in April.  Please pay 
them so you are up to date.   
 
 
 
April 7—Farm Safety Day, Lebanon  
Expo Center  
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